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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
August 26, 2025

N.M. 434 Near Mora Closed due to Flash Flooding
Due to severe roadway damage
LAS VEGAS — The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) advises that N.M. 434 is closed in
both directions between mileposts 5 and 8 following severe flash flooding on the evening of August 26, 2025.
The flooding caused significant roadway damage at milepost 7.5.
The closure will remain in place until further notice and is expected to last several days.
Detours:

e Southbound traffic: U.S. 64 — N.M. 518
e Northbound traffic: U.S. 64 — N.M. 518

4. N.M. 120: Travel is not recommended at this time.

NMDOT crews are also working to re-establish travel on N.M. 434 near Mora and will provide updates as
conditions improve.

Motorists are encouraged to check NMRoads.com for the latest road conditions and closure information before
traveling.
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